
Daily Bulletin 

Wednesday, September 13, 2023 
 

Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 
 

No Place for Hate will meet in Room 514 during second lunch tomorrow. Please bring 

your lunch with you. See you then! 

 

Standley Picture Make-up Day is today in the Activity Room if you HAVE NOT taken 

your school photo this year! 

 

Track and Field Final Rosters should be available by this afternoon, and will be posted on 

Mr. Hartman’s door.  Both Basketball and Track & Field start their competition this 

Saturday! Good luck Standley Athletes! 

 

First Literary Society Meeting this Friday!  Second Lunch, Room 317.  Bring your lunch 

and your ideas. 

 

This Friday is Constitution Day, where Americans celebrate the creation of the world’s 

first written constitution. Celebrate with ASB by wearing red, white, and blue or your 

favorite patriotic gear. Then come out at lunch and play some patriotic musical chairs, too! 

Friday is Constitution Day! 

 

Today is World Suicide Prevention Day, an awareness day observed on the 10th of 

September every year. 

Take a moment to connect and reach out to someone who may need help. A simple phone 

call, message, or hug can go a long way. Encourage understanding, changing the way we 

talk about suicide by promoting hope can create compassion for those in need to feel more 

comfortable asking for help. Sharing personal experiences, insights, and stories can be 

extremely powerful in helping others understand suicide better, and for individuals to 

reach out themselves. If you or someone you know are having thoughts of suicide, know 

there is hope and help is available. By countering myths and fear with information and 

action, we are changing the conversation about suicide. We all have a role to play in 

suicide prevention, not only during the month of September but all year long. If you or 

someone you know needs help, please see your school counselor or a trusted adult. 
 
 

Have a Worthy Wednesday! 


